
Landscaping Experience Feedback Inquiry 

Dear [Renter's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance the outdoor 

spaces of our properties, we would like to gather your feedback regarding your landscaping 

experience during your tenancy. 

Your insights are invaluable to us, and we would appreciate it if you could take a moment to 

share your thoughts on the following: 

• How satisfied were you with the landscaping services provided? 

• Were the grounds well-maintained during your stay? 

• Do you have any suggestions for improvement? 

• Would you recommend our landscaping services to future renters? 

Please feel free to respond to this email or contact us at [contact information]. Your feedback 

will help us make necessary adjustments and improve the landscaping experience for all tenants. 

Thank you for your time and input! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


